

Januory 29, 2016

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 74(\_\_ s. 2016

## **FOUNDATION UNIVERSITY EXPO 2016**

To: District Supervisors/District In-Charge All Others Concerned

- 1. Attached is a communication from Dae P. Habalo, Chairman, Expo 2016 and Dean of the College of Computer Studies of Foundation University, Dumaguete City, inviting participants from our division to their University Expo 2016, on February 17-19, 2016.
- 2. As regards to this, this office is encouraging the division winners for the different contest categories identified, to join the said event.
- 3. For details, see attoched cammunication.
- 4. For the infarmation and guidance of all concerned.

LELANIE J. CABRERA, CESE

Assissant Schools Division Superintendent

OIC-Schools Division Superintendent



"Gedicated to the quest for excellence in mind, budy and character and to the pursuit of truth and freedom" association of colleges and universities and international association of uncertainty and international association of uncertainty and universities.

January 26, 2016

LELANIE T. CABRERA, CC

Asst. Schools Division Superintendent Division of Negros Oriental Department of Education Dumaguete City



MADAM:

Foundation University will be holding the Expo 2016 on February 17-19, 2016 with the theme "FU ITvolution: The K12 Solution". This is a showcase of Foundation Preparatory Academy's talents, programs as well as some of the latest technological trends, opportunities and solutions.

Exhibits and series of competitions highlight the three-day event such as the programming contest, robotics challenge and the information technology exhibits, culinary shows and demonstrations as well as business advertising and various competitions.

In connection with this, may I request your permission to allow the different high schools in the Division of Negros Oriental to send student-participants in the various competitions and activities of the Expo 2016. Certainly, the participation of the selected students will enrich their knowledge and experience and encourage them to pursue a college education.

Thank you for your continued support of the endeavors of Foundation University to improve the quality of education in the Philippines.

Truly yours,

DAE P. HABALO
Chairman, Expo 2016
Dean, College of Computer Studies
(035) 422-9167 loc (220)